Woodthorne Primary School Woodthorne Road South Tettenhall Wolverhampton WV6 8LX PRINTING AND NURSERY SCHOOL

Email: woodthorneprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Web: www.woodthorneprimary.org

Headteacher Mr T Hinkley

Chief Executive Officer Mrs A Cheema OBE



Tel: 01902 558544

27th January 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

During the Summer Term of this academic year, your child will complete a 'Phonics Screening Check'. This is simply a short assessment to confirm whether your child has learnt how to phonetically decode (sound out words) to the expected age appropriate standard. The assessment will also identify any children who may need extra support in order to improve their reading skills.

We are thinking of holding an additional meeting for parents/carer during the school day at 2.30pm as we know that evenings can be difficult and that not all parents were able to make the previous meeting. Ideally we would like to see all parents about this screening. If you have already attended the previous meeting, you will not be required to attend this one.

Please complete the slip below to indicate whether you would be able to attend and return it to the school office. If we have sufficient numbers we will then arrange a specific date and communicate this to parents.

Yours faithfully

Year 1 Team

Year 1 Phonics Screening Check

Child's name	Class
I will / will not be able to attend a Phonics Screening Check meeting at be agreed.	2.30pm on a day to
Parent/carer signature	